BIG SIX TOWERS, INC.

A HOUSING COOPERATIVE SPONSORED BY
NEW YORK TYPOGRAPHICAL UNION NO. 6

60-10 Queens Boulevard, Woodside, NY 11377 | (718) 898-7022 | Fax: {718) 397-1784

To: All Shareholders of Big Six Towers, Inc.
From: Maria Platis, General Managgf-fﬁﬁ“
Date: March 23, 2023

Re : April 2023 Maintenance Statement

Please be advised the carrying charge increase approved by H.P.D. to begin in April
2023 was inadvertently left off your bill prior to the printing of your April 2023
statement.

Please discard the statement that you just received. You will be receiving a
corrected one in the manner in which you have chosen to receive your
maintenance statements. If you do not receive your statement by April 1, 2023,
please contact the management office and we will have it sent to you.

if you have any questions, please contact Management at (718) 898-7022 or by
email at management@bigsixtowers.nyc

We sincerely apologize for the confusion this may have caused. Thank you all for
your cooperation.



